

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

LOS ANGELES DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS P.O BOX 532711 LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90053-2325

REPLY TO

November 21, 2001

Office of the Chief Regulatory Branch

KB Homes

Attn: Kurt Bausbeck

12235 El Camino Real, Suite 100

San Diego, CA 92130

Dear Kurt:

Reference is made to our previous letter dated November 21, 2001 that was faxed to you but never mailed out. After a second review we have decided to retract this letter and are hereby allowing you until January 15, 2002 to furnish the information we had requested in our letter dated August 15, 2001. If we do not receive the information by January 15, 2002 then we shall withdraw the permit application for the Las Posas Road crossing over Agua Hedionda Creek.

If you have any questions, please contact Robert Revo Smith, P.E. of my staff at (213) 452-3419. Please refer to this letter and 199916057-RRS in your reply.

Sincerely,

Mark Durham Chief, South Coast Section

176101

Page: 1

[0]CF:File Copy (Yellow) -199916057-RRS

Clipboard Copy -Los Angeles

San Diego